CITY OF NANAIMO

THE HARBOUR CITY
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NOTICE OF MEETING LOCATION CHANGE

PURSUANT TO "COUNCIL PROCEDURE BYLAW 2018 NO. 7272"

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to "COUNCIL PROCEDURE BYLAW 2018
NO. 7272", that the location of the Advisory Committee on Accessibility and Inclusiveness
scheduled for Wednesday, 2020-MAY-20 at 3:00 p.m. has been changed to the Shaw
Auditorium, Vancouver Island Conference Centre, 80 Commercial Street.

DATE: Wednesday, 2020-MAY-20
TIME: 3:00 p.m.

LOCATION: Shaw Auditorium,
Vancouver Island Conference Centre
80 Commercial Street, Nanaimo, BC

Please note the following:

o Due to COVID-19 social distancing guidelines, this meeting will be held
electronically.

o In accordance with Ministerial Order No. M083 the public Will not be
permitted to attend this meeting in person therefore, this meeting will be
recorded and available at www.nanaimo.ca for public viewing.
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K. ROBERTSON
DEPUTY CITY CLERK
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Notice to be posted on the Main Notice Board, 455 Wallace Street, Nanaimo, BC
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